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May 29, 2024 

 

Company name: ERI Holdings Co., Ltd. 

Name of representative: Toshihiko Umano, Representative 

Director and President 

(Securities code: 6083; Standard 

Market) 

Inquiries: Shinichi Yamamoto, General 

Manager of Public Relations & IR 

Group 

(Telephone: +81-3-5770-1520) 

 

(Retraction) Notice of retraction on “Notice Concerning Change of Major Shareholder” 

 

On May 29, 2024, ERI Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) announced “Notice Concerning Change of Major 

Shareholder” based on the Large Shareholding Report (Change in Shareholding No.4) submitted to the Director-

General of the Kanto Local Finance Bureau on May 28, 2024 by HIKARI TSUSHIN, K.K. and co-shareholders. 

After the release, however, the Company recognized the fact that each major shareholder’s voting right is less than 

10% and Change of Major Shareholder is not applicable in accordance with the Article 402 Paragraph (2)-b of 

Securities Listing Regulations of TSE and the Article 163 Paragraph (1) of Financial Instruments and Exchange 

Act, therefore the Company retract “Notice Concerning Change of Major Shareholder” released on May 29, 2024. 
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